
To the House Committee on Early Childhood and Family Supports: 

I urge you to pass HB 3087 to provide financial security and support to families caring for loved 

ones during times of need.  

The US is still ranked last among industrialized countries in supports for families via paid leave 

for medical or general family care - please help Oregon lead in this area and vote YES on HB 

3087. 

As a physician, a dedicated family member who has taken time off to care for and attend to 

medical emergencies in my own family, and a voting citizen of Oregon, thank you for your YES 

vote. 

Andrea Seiffertt 
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